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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #16-0131   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 2, 2016 
  
TITLE: Discussion Regarding Revising the Maximum Number of Taxicabs 

 

 
The purpose of this memorandum is to discuss a proposed ordinance that will allow for 
the suspension of the maximum number of taxicabs that operate within the City. 
 
On December 15, 2015, the City Commission discussed a suspension/moratorium on 
the limitation of taxicabs operating in the City in order to re-evaluate the scope of the 
ordinance that addresses the maximum capacity of taxicabs that can operate within 
the City.  
 
Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included 
within the Business Development Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 

Goal 7: Be a well-positioned City within the global economic and tourism 
markets of the South Florida region, leveraging our airports, port, and rail 
connections. 

  Objective 2: Facilitate a responsive and proactive business climate. 
 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We 
are Prosperous. 
 

 
Prepared by:   Starla Shepard, Transportation and Mobility 
  
Department Director:   Diana Alarcon, Transportation and Mobility 

 


